

July, 2023

Dear LSN Alumni,

You're Alumni Association is completing the final arrangements for the 2023 Annual Reunion. The Annual Reunion will once again be held at the Sheraton Westport Plaza, St. Louis, Missouri. August 4th and 5th, 2023 are the dates. We currently have over 70 registrations for the luncheon. Reach out to your classmates and encourage them to participate. All alumni who graduated in a year ending in 3 or 8 will be celebrating a five-year anniversary. The class of 1973 will be celebrating their 50th year Anniversary.

We invite and encourage all alumni to participate. Since the school closed in June, 2022 we are working diligently to keep the alumni association active. We need your participation!

If you have previously submitted your membership dues and/or have registered for the Annual Reunion you do not need to do so again. We hope you will contact your classmates and encourage them to join us for this celebration. Let's make this a truly memorable weekend!

Remember if you have paid your dues and/or a Life member you can request access to the members' directory on the alumni website, www.alumnilsn.org The website is a great way to reach out to your classmates and stay current on all the news of the alumni. We encourage all alumni to update their contact information via the website. This is a great way for classmates to reconnect. Your alumni association also has a Facebook page, Lutheran School of Nursing, St. Louis, Mo Alumni

Additional information is enclosed in this mailing.

We hope to see many of you in August.

Sincerely,

Deborah L Brignoli, LSNAA President